
CAPTAIN’S CATCH UP 

Dates for your diary: 
9th July– Nursery Sports Day 
10th July - Year 5 Parent Workshop 
10th July - Summer Fayre 
11th July - Year 5&6 Production 
15th July - Nursery Graduation 
16th July - Captain Webb’s Got Talent 
17th July - Nursery Parent Consultations 
18th July –Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
 

July 5, 2024 

In this issue: 
 Dates for your diary 

 Attendance of the week 
 Bake Sale 
 Year 3 Ogwen Valley 

 Sports Day 
 Year 5 France Reminder 
 Summer Fayre 

 

Page 1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For their educational visit this half term, Year 3 visited 
the Ogwen Valley in Wales to see a real life mountain. 
Despite the long 2-and-a-half-hour drive to reach the 

mountain, the children were raring with energy to 
climb to the foot of the mountain. They worked really 

hard to tackle the rocky path despite the wind and 
drizzle we experienced at times. When we reached 

the foot, the children were able to take in all the 
sights of nearby mountains and point out the physical 
features of the mountain. They had such a great day 

exploring everything to do with mountains! 

 

 

Thank you to all our parents, carers, family 

and friends who came to support and 

make this years Sports Day memorable 

and fun for all the children.  All the        

children did exceptionally well and really    

enjoyed their afternoon.  The children 

competed in various events such as; 

sprints, hurdles, javelin, golf and football 

to name a few.  Captain Webb certainly 

have many budding athletes! 

 

 

If any of our current year 5 children 
would like to go to France next year, 
please can they notify Miss Hill or Miss  Weston via 
dojo or bring back the slip form as soon as possible 
so we can have an idea of numbers. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

In our efforts to raise money for the school we are asking for all 

year groups to kindly donate cakes for the Summer Fayre.  Any 

shop bought cakes can be brough into school from Monday   

onwards, however please can freshly baked cakes be brought in 

on Wednesday ( the big day). 

Thank you 
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